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21st January 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

LG Arena ‘Young Voices’ Concert  
 
We are looking forward to going to the Resorts World Arena, Birmingham on Tuesday 28th January 2020. We aim to 
leave school at 10.30am and will hopefully be back at school between 11.00-11.30pm. We will keep in contact with 
parents via the mobile text messaging service to update you regarding their return time if they are running late. 
Children in the choir who have been to the Young Voices Concert can come in to school no later than 10.30am the 
following morning. 
 
Please may I remind you of the following: - 
 

 Children are not allowed to take their song sheets with them in to the Arena. 

 Children need to take a packed lunch and a packed tea in two disposable bags with at least 4 disposable 
drinks. 
*Please make sure you have cancelled your hot school meal you may have booked for your child on this 
day via your parentpay account to avoid being charged. 

 Children need to wear any dark coloured skirt or trousers with a plain white T-shirt or the official Young Voices 
T-Shirt. (We hope all T-shirt/Torch/Wrist Band orders will be available for collection from the school office 
by the end of this week.) Children can come to school on the morning of the 28th January already wearing 
these outfits. They do not need to wear school uniform. 

 Children are encouraged to bring a tiny battery operated torch to add to the excitement of the lighting effects 
in the arena.  Torches must have a protected bulb for safety and be tiny with no beam.  Torches with beams 
destroy the starlight effect and will be confiscated. 

 All children must travel to and from the venue on the school hired coach and parents are not allowed in 
the coach park.  You must collect your child from school.  NO CHILD WILL BE PERMITTED TO LEAVE THE 
RESORTS WORLD ARENA TO TRAVEL HOME IN THEIR PARENTS CAR AFTER THE EVENT.   
The Young Voices organisers stipulate this as a requirement. 

 
The concert is expected to finish at 9.15pm.  Children must remain seated until the audience has left the arena. 
 
Young Voices are collecting tins of food for the homeless, which will be distributed by the award winning charity 
FareShare. If you would like to make a donation, please send your child in to school on the day with a tin of either 
soup, meat, fish, fruit and/or vegetables, dried pasta, rice, coffee and/or tea. Your donations will be taken to the 
appropriate place when we arrive at the arena  
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs Rachel Gray 
Music Co-ordinator 


